
 
Thursday 20th October 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Re:  End of Term 1  
 
Our students are an absolute pleasure, they’ve settled in really well this term and are working their socks off, as are the 
teachers!   
 
Friday 21st October 
Tomorrow is a very busy day, it is non-uniform and we will be asking for the normal contribution of 50p, this will be going 
towards the Flood appeal.  It is also the last day of term and we will be closing for 2 weeks at 3.25pm. 
 
Tomorrow is also Take Over Day – Y6 students will be taking on the jobs of class teacher, administrator, caretaker and 
Principal, so you may well hear about a new teacher.  
 
We re-start school on Monday 7th November. 
 
Next Term 
 
Tuesday 8th November 8.45-9.30am = Y6 Ingleborough Residential meeting in the hall; find out more about what we will be 
doing and get your questions answered. 
 
Wednesday 9th November 8.45-9.30am = Reception Parent Meeting in the hall; find out more about what is happening and 
how you  can support. 
 
Thursday 10th November 8.45-9.30am = Y1 and Y2 Parent Meeting in the hall; find out more about what is happening and how 
you can support. 
 
There are also many Community Based Events running, and you are as always welcome to join any of the groups.  New groups 
next term include: 
 
Mondays 1-3pm = Adult Maths classes – the focus is to enable parents to support with maths homework  
Wednesday 9-11am = HENRY classes – support for in being the best parent you can be 
 
 Training Day on Monday 14th November we will be closed for a data day.  This will help to ensure that we are even more 
focussed in supporting your child to do well. 
 
 
 
We hope that you have a lovely, safe holiday and for everyone celebrating Diwali we wish you a joyous and prosperous Diwali 
2022! 
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
 
Terri Leighton 
Principal 


